
  I oppose the Oregon Bill H.B. 4145 by Governor Kate Brown. This Draconian bill is an affront 

against an individuals right to seek redress from an "extreme risk protection order."  Family or 

household member may cover more than even a possible acquaintance of a single person in their 

personal life, WAY to broad.  There is no way to seek redress.   
The problem is that under Federal law, if you contest this order, and it is upheld, you will lose 

your gun rights under Federal law.  Law is not constitutional…  
 

Cedric Schieber, resident of Oregon. 

Retired Law Enforcement officer, Industrial Security Manager. 
 


